APPROVED

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 
TUESDAY, MAY 27, 2014 @ 5:30PM
IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS @ CITY HALL

The Mayor called the meeting to order at 5:30pm.  Mr. Bischoff, Mrs. Benson, Mr. Teske and Mr. Olsen were present.  City Administrator Jim Hammons was also present.   Ryan Jones and Jeff Cicon from Morrison-Maierle were present.  Mrs. Williams was absent.

The meeting was called to discuss the DEQ requirements.

Ryan Jones spoke to the council about the DEQ requirements and the work Mayor Roll and Jim Hammons have put into this.  Mr. Jones stated there are three options and discussed the options with the council.   The first is build this as planned and comply with the  asbestos requirements used at a cost of an additional cost from Noble of $37,000, the second is to not touch the pipe, open trench it and stay away from the asbestos compliance order which will be more costly possibly  $300,000 to $400,000, the third option is abandoning the project.   After discussion, Mr. Bischoff made a motion to accept the less expensive options.  Mr. Teske seconded the motion.  Motion Passed.  Mr. Olsen voted against the motion.  

The meeting ended at 6:07pm.  

______________________                  Attest;        ________________________
Mayor Doug Roll




Glena L. Hook, City Clerk-Treasurer
